
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 26th August 2022 

 
 

To:   ALL Parents of  NEW ADMISSIONS YEARS 1 - 4 

SUBJECT :  ONLINE ORIENTATION ON SATURDAY 27TH AUGUST 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. We trust that this update finds you and your families safe and 

healthy.   

 
We have organised an online orientation for new admissions from year 1 - 4 on Saturday, 

27th August from 9:00 to 10:00 am.  Your children may be present with you as well at the online 

orientation.  

 
A link will be sent to your email by the class teacher. You will meet with your child’s class teacher 

and she will brief you about various aspects of school life.  

 
Please have the attached ID template filled out, put in a lanyard and have it ready by Monday with 

your child. Kindly leave the rectangle empty as it is for class teacher's use. 

 
A warm welcome to you and your children to our Marian family. 

 

 

  Yours sincerely 

 

 

  Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
  ( Principal ) 



 
NAME : _______________________________ 

YEAR :         __________     SECTION : __________ 

CONTACT NUMBERS: 

MOTHER :    ______________________________ 

FATHER :     _______________________________ 

OWN TRANSPORT  

STS BUS NO.  


